
Christchurch Northern Corridor

For more information, 
please call or email us: 
0800 262 200 or 
info@cncalliance.co.nz 
sign up to receive updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

From 7pm Sunday evening 23 February till Friday morning 28 February, we will 
install the new traffic signals at night on all corners of the Cranford Street and Innes  
Road intersection and remove the old street light poles and signals. We can then 
commission the new street light poles and new traffic signals hanging over the 
road. The installation involves deep excavation.   

Construction impact
This work involves concrete cutting (early in the evening), excavations and truck 
movements. Nearby residents will hear the noise from the machinery and the crew 
working at night. The crew need lights to see what they are working on, so you may 
notice extra light coming from the road.

Traffic impact
Traffic on Cranford Street and Innes Road intersection will shift lanes each evening/
night. You will still be able to turn left and right into Cranford Street from Innes 
Road and vice versa, all traffic will be on the straight through lanes, so indicate your 
turn. On Thursday night 27 February all the traffic lights will be out and the 
intersection will function as a roundabout: you must give way to all traffic that will 
cross your path from your right. Please take care, and once again thank you for 
your ongoing patience and cooperation while we upgrade the Cranford Street and 
Innes Road intersection.

The new gantries will be put into 
the right positions over the road 
once the existing poles are 
removed. 
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